
18-0685 - Letter from PPH Neighborhood Association 
 

Chair –– Angela Manke 
 Vice-Chair – Phil Ostrem 
Secretary - Dan Manke 

Treasurer – Lissa Carlson 
  

 

City Plan Commission 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

During our June 2018 Powell Poage Hamilton Neighborhood Association meeting, a motion was passed 

unanimously by the present membership, stating that PPH cannot support the Benson Property 

Management project at 1114 and 1120 5th Avenue South in its current location and configuration.  It is 

not consistent with our neighborhood plan.  While we appreciate the effort of both Benson Property 

Management and Architectural Design to address our concerns with the current project, we were 

unable to come to an agreement. The current plan is again not in conjunction with our current 

neighborhood plan and we cannot support it at this time.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

PPH Neighborhood Association 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


